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13 October 2016 

 
JUST WATER INTERNATIONAL LIMITED ANNOUNCES SUCCESSFUL COMMISSIONING OF 
AUCKLAND WATER BOTTLING PLANT 

The directors of Just Water International Limited are pleased to announce today the successful 
relocation, upgrade and automation of the Auckland state-of-the-art water bottling plant.  

This has a capacity of 20,000 15 litre bottles per week, and will allow the Company to increase its 
delivery options. 

The Prime Minister, Rt. Honourable John Key is to officially open the plant on the 13th October 
2016. 

 

Tony Falkenstein 

Chairman 
Just Water International Limited 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


